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Low Water Pressure — Desire/Florida Area

“RE-BUILDING THE CITY’S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21°" CENTURY”
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Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or
Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819

Residents and businesses on several streets in the Desire/Florida Area will experience low water
pressure on Wednesday, August 5, 2015 from 8 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. while Boh Brothers Construction

Company caps off a 6-inch water line that serves the area.

This work is part of the $119 million Sewerage and Water Board/Corps of Engineers SELA Florida

Avenue Drainage Canal Project-Phases 2/3.

The streets affected are listed below:

ON FROM
Desire Street Florida Avenue
Congress Street Florida Avenue
Gallier Street Florida Avenue
Law Street Louisa Street
Hitt

TO
N. Dorgenois Street
N. Dorgenois Street
N. Dorgenois Street
Congress Street
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